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Question 2

If the 700 employees only includes PG&E employees (not tree trimming contractors or 
other contractors), please provide sign-in sheets, time sheets or any other 
documentation that shows that these 700 employees participated in training in 2009 as 
required by the HCP. (Page 13 of Exhibit DRA-33 shows that these 700 employees 
must undergo training in year one of the HCP's implementation and it is PG&E's 
contention in this case that 2009 was the first year that PG&E started to comply with the 
HCP. See page 1368 of volume 13 of the transcripts.)

Answer 2

In 2009, approximately 2,150 employees who work within the geographic boundary of 
the San Joaquin Valley O&M HCP were provided training so that they would be aware 
of the permit requirements when performing work in the HCP area. See attachment 
GRC2011-PH-l_DR_DRA_280-Q02Atch01, for a list of the employees who completed 
this training.
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